
Notice of Public hleeting for the 
Draft Place of llse Environmental lmpact Report 

for the Delta Wetlands Project 

To Responsible and Lnterested Parties: 

The Semitropic Water Storage District (Seniitropic) has made available for public revie\\ and coninlent 
the Draft Place of Usc Environmental Impact Report (Draft EIR)  for the Delta Wetlands I'roject (Project). 
The Project and its alternatives are locatad in the counties ot' Contra Costa. San .loaquin. Kern. I a s  
Angeles. Orange. Riverside. San Bemardino. San Diego. San Luis Obispo. Santa Barbara. and Venturcl. 

/ 
The Project would provide water to Seniitropic to augment its water supply, woi~ld bank water within the 
Semitropic Groundwater Storage Bank and Antelope Valley Water Bank. and would provide water to the 
tollowing places o f  use: Semitropic, Golden State Water Company. Western Municipal Water District o f  
Riverside County, and the member agencies within The Metropolitan Water District of Southern 
California. 

On June 25. 2010, at 11:00 a.m.. Semitropic is hosting a public meeting to receive conlments on the Draft 
EIR at l I0 l Central Avenue. Wasco. CA 93280. Please contact Ms. Marsha Payne at (661) 758-5 1 I3 if 
401 have questions about this meeting. As noticed previously. please send britten comments to 
DeltaWetlandsComnients~~~icti.com. o r  to  Ms. Megan Smith. Delta Wetlands Comments. ICF 
International. 530 K Street. Suite 400, Sacramento. CA 958  14. Fax: (9  16) 456-6724. 
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